
LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Weiser City Council will hold a public 

hearing on the 8th day of September at 7:00pm at the City Council Chambers, 55 West Idaho, 

Weiser, Idaho. The purpose of this hearing will be to receive comment on the following matter, 

 

Rod Panike- Pearl Subdivion. 

 

Pearl Subdivision is a proposed one lot subdivision located on Pearl Lane north of Weiser. 

RP11N05W219200 

 

The applicant is requesting a combined preliminary and final plat of property located off US 

Highway 95 north of Weiser in the Weiser City Impact Area. The applicant wishes to have a one-

lot subdivision on Parcel RP11N05W219200. 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and comment or submit written comments 

prior to the hearing. Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the hearing 

should contact the City of Weiser seven (7) days prior to the hearing and 208-414-1965. 


